
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamu Alaykum Dear Parents,  

 

 I would like to congratulate all the students who made it 

on the honor roll list. I would also like to thank all the 

students who came to the honor roll breakfast on 

Wednesday. I hope those students will continue to do well 

and for the other students to strive to better. On Wednesday, 

February 13, 2019, there will be a PTO meeting. Parents are 

more than welcomed to attend the meeting. This will be a 

good opportunity to get involved in their child’s academics.  

 I would like to also like to see parents checking their 

children’s’ homework as well as classwork. This can give 

you an insight on what is being done in class. For next week, 

the 5th and 6th graders will continue to read earth’s changing 

face. They will be learning about volcanos and how the earth 

forms. They will also be leaning about different rocks. They 

will be doing an activity in class by sorting rocks. They will 

identify the different types of rocks as well as do a 

worksheet. 

 The 7th and 8th graders will learn about balancing 

equations. This will be the last lesson in the chemistry unit. I 

will be giving them a test at the end of the week, 


